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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 17, 2005

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3357 by Delisi (Relating to certain information required to be contained in an application 
for or renewal of a hospital license.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Department of State Health Services (DSHS) indicates that existing staff would revise the hospital 
licensing application form, reprogram the integrated system to collect and store information needed to 
produce the required report, and post the required list on the agency's Internet website. It is assumed 
that any costs DSHS would incur in implementing the bill's provisions would be absorbed within the 
agency's existing resources.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 537 Department of State Health Services

LBB Staff: JOB, CL, PP, RM
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